Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for March 28, 2022
Items of involvement (not all-inclusive) since our February 28, 2022 Board Meeting:

Covid19 numbers are currently on the decline and we finally appear to be getting back to somewhat “normal”. At this point, returning to a regular routine gives us tremendous hope. At this time we are -24 students across the district since December 1st, pre-tornado. 

A sampling of Superintendent activities over the last several weeks:

Tue. Mar. 1st:		- Welcomed KDE Commissioner Glass to our school district
Wed. Mar. 2nd:		- Attended GRREC Supt. meeting in Bowling Green
Fri. Mar.4th:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Principal Leadership Group meeting
Mon. Mar. 7th:		- Attended tornado recovery meeting at City Hall
Tue. Mar. 8th:		- Attended Dawson Springs Rotary meeting
			- Attended Commissioner webcast
Wed. Mar. 9th:		- Attended WKEC virtual meeting
			- Participated in Commissioner virtual “huddle” regarding tornado
			- Attended Town Hall meeting regarding tornado recovery
Fri. Mar. 11th:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Administrator Leadership Group meeting
			- Met with Trigg Co. Supt. Bill Thorpe to discuss custodial pilot
Mon. Mar. 14th:	- Met with FEMA in board room
Thur/Fri. Mar. 17/18th	- Attended KASA Law and Finance Institute in Lexington
Tue. Mar. 22nd:	- Attended Dawson Springs Rotary meeting
			- Met with reported Jodi Camp
Wed. Mar. 23rd:	- Attended WKEC Supt Meeting in Eddyville
			- Opened Mowing Bid
Thur. Mar. 24th:	- Participate with Commissioner Glass in Supt. Huddle
Fri. Mar. 25th:		- Conducted regularly scheduled Administrator Leadership Group meeting
 

On the radar for the coming month: 
	- We do have some ongoing roof issues that we are working through with our insurance 			and our architect. 
	- Continue to be visible and available in our schools and our community
	- Attend regular DS Rotary Meetings
	- Attend both WKEC and GRREC scheduled meetings
	- Do everything possible to keep everyone safe and remain safe and in school
	- Continue to monitor weather situations and participate in the regular weather updates as 			called by the National Weather Service in Paducah

[bookmark: _GoBack]Next regularly scheduled Board meeting: April 25, 2022 in the MPR at the HS
